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RESUMPTION OF DUTIES 

 

The University management noted the recent circular by the Head of Service of the Federation 

that certain categories of staff in the public service should resume work. 

 

Management wishes to clarify that the directive did not specifically address the resumption of 

work by the University's staff stressing that such directive could only come from the Federal 

Ministry of Education via the National Universities Commission (NUC). 

 

Furthermore, the Implementation Guidelines for Containment of CODIV-19 dated 30th April 

2020, from the Office of the Secretary to the Government of the Federation, has stated in respect 

of Academic Institutions that All schools to remain closed till further evaluation. 

 

Consequently, the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Abel Idowu Olayinka advised that staff of the 

University should maintain the status quo by working from home. 

 

Only staff on essential duties are expected to resume work and these officers must maintain 

safety and personal hygiene as advised by the Nigeria Centre for Disease Control. 

 

Thank you. 
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